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Question: 
 
Dr MULINO: Yes. To follow up on the communication between I think it was the ANAO and the 

Treasurer, did you say that was on 13 September?  

Ms Chester: No, it was on 15 September that the email was sent to the Treasurer from the—  

Dr MULINO: Were you copied in on that?  

Ms Chester: Our CFO was copied in on it and shared it contemporaneously with Mr Shipton.  

Dr MULINO: Are you able to share that with us?  

Ms Chester: I'll need to take that on notice, given it was a communication from the ANAO to the 

Treasurer that we were copied in on.  

Dr MULINO: Thank you.  

 
Answer:   
 
This document was sent to the Treasurer by the ANAO.  It is not our document and it should 
be requested of the Treasurer or the ANAO. 
 
 
 


